
Re DA 2019, 27/29 North Avalon Road.

To whom it may concern,
We strongly oppose this application…It is over development, benefiting only the developer.
I have lived in north Avalon all my life and the congestion ,not just on the roads , but
parking as well has increased to breaking point….most backstreets now have been reduced
to one lane.
The SEPP Seniors Development is untenable with the bus stop being on Barrenjoey Road.
The loss of habitat trees simply is NOT acceptable , in fact criminal, in a world that is 
suffering the effects of overpopulation and environmental destruction. I thought NBC had
declared a climate emergency ?
I have read the submissions and the objections to this proposal and agree with the
concerns that have been raised. We do not need nor want this type of development as
is very clear from concerned residents. Please listen to us and don’t allow a precedent
to be set for North Avalon.
Thank you
Dale Kentwell
Graham West
Harry West
Jarrah West
Tully West

22 Coonanga Road, North Avalon

4th February 2020
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